
NOTICE OF LOUISIANA ARCHITECTS SELECTION BOARD MEETING 
 
In accordance with Executive Proclamations JBE 2020-30 and 2020-33, issued by Governor 
John Bel Edwards on March 16, 2020 and March 22, 2020, respectively, this notice shall serve as 
a certification of the Louisiana Architects Selection Board’s inability to otherwise operate in 
accordance with the Louisiana Open Meetings Law La. R.S. 42:19 as a result of the COVID-19 
public health emergency. 
 
The Louisiana Architects Selection Board meeting originally scheduled for March 18, 2020 has 
been rescheduled to April 15, 2020 at 10:00 am.  The Louisiana Architects Selection Board will 
provide for attendance at this meeting via Zoom teleconference in a manner that allows for 
observation and input by members of the public, as set forth in the notice posted to the Louisiana 
Selection Board website at 
https://www.doa.la.gov/Pages/ofpc/Selection%20Boards/Selection%20Boards.aspx.  
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